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It's been another busy and exciting week here at our school! Yesterday's 
Break the Rules Day was a huge hit with all the pupils. It was fantastic to 
see everyone having so much fun and we want to extend a heartfelt thank 

you for your kind and generous donations. Your support is hugely appreciated.
Additionally, a big congratulations to Oak Class for their wonderful assembly 
this week. They made everyone proud with their outstanding performance.
As we head into the half-term break, I hope everyone enjoys some well-deserved rest 
and relaxation. Just a reminder that the school will be closed for an INSET day on 
Monday, 3rd June. Have a lovely break!

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Aaron B
  Lucas LS

   Delaney L
     Toby G

      Arthur C
        Seb G

          Dara C
           Jasper D

             Elliot H              Jessica D
Have a wonderful half term break and we will see you back 

in school on Tuesday 4th June for our final half term.

"I have worked at St Michael & All Angels 
as Director of Music and Family Work for 
the last nineteen years and will be taking 
up the post of Children and Families Lead 
at New Life Church in Congleton in August 
this year. I would like to thank staff, children 
and parents for the friendship and support 
I have received and hope that they will 
have lots of wonderful memories. It has 
been a privilege working alongside you."

"I LOVED Break the Rules Day 
- it was the BEST DAY EVER!"

Finley Bolt, R

PUPIL VOICE
- Break the Rules Day

Travel disruption
On Thursday 6th June there will be Traffic 
lights on School Lane, which is likely to cause 
considerable disruption. Please bare this in 
mind when travelling to school. Thank you.

First world-millionaire
This week we saw our first 'Word 
Millionaire' crowned. Jasmine, 
who's in Year 5, became the first 
child in school to break through 
the million-word count on 
Accelerated 
Reader this 
academic year. 
Not content 
with that, 
she's already 
over half 
way to her 
next million! 
Amazing 
Jasmine, 
well done.

Oak Class assembly
Congratulations to Oak Class for their wonderful 

learning assembly today - what a lot you have packed 
in this term! You all spoke and presented perfectly. 

Well done.

Ice Cream treat
This half-term's team point 
winners were the Red Team, 
who enjoyed their fabulous 
treat of an ice cream station 
this week. Well done Red team.    

Thank You
A huge thank you to everyone 

who supported of fabulous 
'Break The Rules' Day yesterday. 

The children had the BEST 
day breaking the eight rules 

(and quite a few extra ones too!) We raised over an 
incredible £600 which will be used to buy some news 
outdoor play equipment for all the children to enjoy.

Take a look at some 'breaking the rules' pics overeleaf.




